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SUMMARY:  House Bill 528 would prohibit health benefit plans and the State Health Plan for 

Teachers and State Employees from charging a copayment for services performed by a licensed 

chiropractor that is higher than the copayment for services performed by a licensed primary care 

physician for a comparable, medically necessary treatment or condition. 

CURRENT LAW:  Health benefit plans are able to charge copayments for chiropractor care at levels 

that are set by the health benefit plans.  The State Health Plan for Teachers and State Employees charges 

a copay that is higher for chiropractic services than for primary care services. 

BILL ANALYSIS:   

House Bill 528 amends G.S. 58-50-30(a3) which would prohibit health benefit plans and the State 

Health Plan for Teachers and State Employees from charging a copayment for services performed by a 

licensed chiropractor that is higher than the copayment for services performed by a licensed primary 

care physician for a comparable, medically necessary treatment or condition. 

House Bill 528 would also apply to the State Health Plan.  G.S. 135-48.51 directs that all provisions 

under G.S. 58-50-30 apply to the State Health Plan. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act becomes effective January 1, 2016. 
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